
                                                                      
   
 

Junior Trials for Season 2020 
 
Players U/14 and older 
 
As outlined in the club’s policy on junior player participation (please review the policy document on 
the website), the Falcons will be holding trials for players in age groups from U/14 and above. 
 
Trials are open to returning Falcons players and any players looking to join our club and enjoy the 
experience of being a Falcon! In these older age groups, we still aim to have two graded teams, but 
where we can’t, the best players will be selected for the one team. 
 

Trial details: 
• Sunday Nov 10 and Sunday Nov 17. 
• Mott Reserve, Bell Street, Preston (unless otherwise notified). 
• Trials will be conducted by four experienced junior Falcons coaches (including team coach) 
plus members of the senior coaching panel. 
• Timing:  U/14: 9–10:30 
  U/15: 10:45–12:15 
  U/16: 1:00–2:30 
  U/17 and U/18: 2:45–4:15  
• Returning players should wear their 2019 kit and bring their change/training shirt as well. 
• If you are injured or away, please notify the club. 

 
Please make sure that you are on time and ready to train. A briefing for parents and players will start 
the session, before the players begin the trial session. 
 
Please fill in the Expression of Interest (EOI) form at www.northernfalconsfc.com before the day so 
that we can best plan for the attendees. 
 
For any questions, please contact Neil Montagnana-Wallace on neil@thehyphen.com.au or 0421 207 
708. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there! 
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